
Dates to                 

remember  

• 01.05.25 - 3rd instalment due 

for Robinwood Residential. 

• 14.05.25 - 1DH trip to the 
Manchester Transport Muse-

um. 

• 15.05.25 - 2/3DL & 3GG trip 

to the Manchester Museum. 

• 19.05.25 - Year 6 residential to 

London. 

• 23.05.25 - School finishes for 

Half Term Holiday. 

• 09.06.25 - School opens for 

Summer Term 2. 

 

F O L L O W  U S  O N  T W I T T E R  @ C L O U G H P R I M A R Y  @ C L O U G H S P O R T   

 
25th April 2025 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 

 

We’ve had a fun and busy week in 4GE! Inspired by our new English 

text Weslandia, we created our own shelters in the Forest School area and 

then wrote about them. We planned our shelters to provide warmth, safe-

ty, and comfort, and everyone worked together brilliantly to build some 

fantastic creations. 

In maths, we’ve started learning about decimals, and in history, we’ve 

begun exploring the fascinating world of the Mayans. 

Keep up the great work, 4GE! 

Hafsah & Idrees 1DH 

Lucas & Pallavi 2CQ 

Ahmad & Jonah 2/3DL 

Friya & Miyreah 3GG 

Alice & Ella 4GE 

Ollie & Noah 4ST 

Adam & Ismaeel 5CH 

Lorcan & Mariyah 5NH 

Liyana & Tayyab 6AH 

Ammaar & Noah 6JH 

 Stars of the Week 

This week in 4GE 
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School Meals - Summer Menu  

We are now on a new menu for the summer term and meal choice

s or packed lunches need to be entered into the Arbor App for  

your child once again.  

If you have not yet done so, please complete this at home over the 

weekend. This will ensure a smooth commencement of the school 

day, allowing lessons to begin promptly without interruptions    

relating to missing school meal or packed lunch information. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Porter 

or Miss Hartley for displaying exemplary behaviour during breaks and 

lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for being kind and helpful to others: 

 

 1DH  Elijah 

 2CQ Scarlett 

 2/3DL  Maya 

 3GG Maya 

 4GE Emelia 

 4ST Fatima 

 5CH Lewis 

 5NH Pagan 

 6AH Ben 

 6JH  Ayema 

Mr Porters VIP’s 
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Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as soon 

as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to attendance@holdenclough.victoriousmat.org 

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the ab-

sence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evi-

dence.  

 

Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 31st March 2025 

 

1st - 6JH 89.6% 

2nd - 3GG 89.17% 

3rd - Reception 88.33% 
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Term Dates 2024-2025 
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Term Dates 2025-2026 


